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Lisa Daigle

From: Eileen Grammer <eileen@ergbiz.com>
Sent: Thursday, August 26, 2021 10:06 AM
To: Lisa Daigle
Subject: Re: Town of Beacon Falls

Follow Up Flag: Follow up
Flag Status: Flagged

Good morning,  
 
   My husband and I are concerned about the increased traffic to the area of Bethany Road, Blackberry Road and 
Skokorat Road this proposed housing project will bring. We are also concerned about the cost to the town the increased 
need for emergency services and schools that this would incur.  
  Another concern is the impact on the town sewage system, as we have already experienced problems in this area.  
 
Thank you,  
 
Eileen and Paul Grammer  
12 Hockanum Glen Road  
 
 
 
 
 
On Thu, Aug 26, 2021, 9:39 AM Lisa Daigle <ldaigle@beaconfallsct.org> wrote: 

  

  

  

  

Lisa Daigle  

Town of Beacon Falls  

Assessor’s Office Mon-Tues-Thurs 

(203) 723-5253 

Land Use Office Wed & Fri 

(203) 671-0216  

  


